
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear (individual ASN Volunteer Name), 
 
On February 29, 2016 the ASN survey letter was sent to all ASN Volunteers. 
This survey is very important. The information collected will be used to help us 
optimize the ASN program. It will help us determine the best ways for us to 
support you in your efforts to protect your airport. If you have not entered the 
information you gathered into the web survey link contained in the letter below, 
please do so by March 25, 2016.  
 
We understand our earlier survey guidance may have caused some confusion. 
Some of you mailed a printed copy of your survey directly to AOPA. We ask that 
you please take some time to enter that same information into the web survey 
located at link provided below. After you click the link, enter your airport three 
letter identifier in the airport block and then enter the answers to the questions 
that were emailed on February 16, 2016. This will ensure the information 
collected is accurate and complete.   
 
Please remember that the survey is not complete until you've entered the 
information into the survey form located at this page. If you have already 
completed the survey once, please do not complete it again.  
 
This survey is a mandatory request from me and I greatly appreciate the time 
and effort this request has taken each of you. Since you are a volunteer, AOPA 
doesn’t normally require any activity from you. This is an unusual request but 
necessary.  Thank you for your corporation with this survey and for everything 
you do as a volunteer. 
 
We appreciate your time and devotion to protecting our freedom to fly and grow 
general aviation.   
 
Sincerely, 

Dawn Veatch, 

Senior Director, Airports and State Advocacy 
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